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As a law abiding citizen of Oregon, and a CCW holder I oppose this bill for several 

reasons. I am an active hunter, recreational and competitive shooter. This bill will out 

law some custom parts that are used legally for competitive shooting and accuracy. 

Accuracy is important in the hunting arena so you can make an ethical harvest. The 

other portion of this bill that would create more “no carry” zones is scary to me as a 

father and husband because it creates more danger zones for my family and I. 

Criminals will not adhere to these zones, just as they don’t obey other gun “safety” 

laws. By passing this bill YOU will be adding more venues that will be susceptible to 

mass shooters, and making law abiding citizens vulnerable.  


